
  Senator
  Gordon Trimble

March 2008

Luncheon / Meeting  
March 6, 2008

 Waikiki Yacht Club
Waikiki

       
   11:00 A.M. Check In
   11:30 A.M. Meeting
   12:00 Noon Lunch

      Meal cost is $20.00   

   Menu
Caesar Salad

 Corned Beef & Cabbage
Beverage
 Apple Pie 

Reservations/Cancellations

Jeannine Sills
595-5172

 dust@hawaii.rr.com
or

www.oahuleague.homestead.com

Reservations/Cancellations must be 
made by February 29th .

 We are committed to pay for all 
lunches reserved, so  No Shows 
will be charged for their lunch.  
Please - no walk-ins.  

Oahu League of Republican Women Membership Application

Date_________    Birthday  Month _____  Day _____
Name_______________________________________
Address_____________________________________
City_______________________  Zip_____________
Telephone___________________ Fax ____________
E-mail Address________________________________
Dues  $20.00 Yearly  $200.00 Lifetime

Oahu League of Republican Women
725 Kapiolani Blvd. C-105
Honolulu  HI  96813

Mail your check to:

Oahu League of 
Republican Women

#C-105
725 Kapiolani Blvd. 
Honolulu  HI  96813

Or bring it to our next meeting

Upcoming Events

   Senator Gordon Trimble has served the State of Hawaii since 1974.  As 
   Administrator of Foreign-Trade Zone #9, he supported Hawaii’s small 
   businesses and built on his economics background.  Trimble’s life has 
   been dedicated to service; he was an Eagle Scout and Peace Corps 
   volunteer.  Gordon Trimble  has represented the residents of Senate 
   District 12 since 2002.

Senator Trimble currently sits on the Consumer Protection and Affordable Housing, Trans-
portation and International Affairs, Energy and Environment, and Tourism and Government 
Operations committees.

Gordon and Sonia Trimble were married in the summer of 1969.  They have one son, Rob-
ert, who is a graduate of St. Louis High School and the University of Puget Sound.

Sen. Trimble will talk about The Slash-and-Burn Tactics of the Hawaii State Senate..

Hawai’i State Convention
Honolulu, May 16-18, 2008

Hilton Hawaiian Village 2005 Kalia Road Honolulu, HI 96815

Republican National Convention
Minneapolis-St. Paul MN

Sept. 1-4, 2008

O.L.R.W. Newsletter
Oahu League of Republican Women  

Carol Thomas, President • 808-261-1146 • kaneohecarol@hawaii.rr.com
Pam Smith, Editor • 808-398-5556 • pamsmith@hawaii.rr.com  

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!

Happy Birthday
Betty Brandle & Conchita Stewart - 3
Larry Butler - 7     Rep. Colleen Meyer - 8
Frances Pariseau - 10   Kitty Lagareta & June Anderson - 11
Sen. Sam Slom - 13
Joanne Bretschneider & Brennon Morioka - 14 
Lois Miller - 15	
Shirley Hasenyager - 16
Jeri Jeffryes - 17   Minoo Elison 20
Allan Silva - 21    Norann Neet - 23
Louise Fleming & Elwin Spray - 25 
Terry McCabe & P. Pasha Baker - 30

Charles represents the area from Waikiki to Hawaii Kai on the Honolulu 
City Council. Before entering the City Council, Charles served in the 
Hawaii State House where he was the Minority Floor Leader. 

Outside of the City Council, Charles serves as an officer in the U.S. 
Army Reserve. Charles also practices as an attorney specializing 
in business law and teaches at the University of Hawaii’s William  
S. Richardson School of Law.

Charles is married to Stacey Kawasaki Djou and together they have three children.

Councilman Djou, our only Republican council member on Oahu, will discuss the 
controversial hot topics of rail  and recycling.

Councilman
  Charles Djou

Mahalo To Our 
Hardworking 
Volunteers!

We did a nine-hour 
mailer on January 30, 
2008 and the following 
members helped:  
Mary Evans, Edna 
Fujiwara, Kay 
Yamasaki, Angie 
Stephen, Lillian Russell, 
Laura Millman, Pat 
Lohr, George & Helen 
Kekuna, Kay Iwane and 
Carol Thomas.



Luncheons
Our monthly membership luncheon meetings will be at Waikiki Yacht Club from 
March thru May 2008. In December we will welcome the holiday season in at 
the Oahu Country Club. 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to former Hawaii U.S. Representative Pat Saiki.  Secretary of 
State Condoleezza Rice recently reappointed her to a second term on the East-
West Center’s Board of Governors.

Honoring Juanita Schiltz
Helen Kekuna recently received an e-mail from the National Federation of Re-
publican Women.  They have started a memorial fund at NFRW headquarters 
in Juanita’s name.  They are planning to purchase and install a flag pole on 
the building in her name.  The National Federation headquarters are at 124 N. 
Alfred Street, Alexandria, VA 22314 and that is where donations are to be sent.

Dues are Due
Please remember your Annual Dues for 2008. You may mail your check to our 
office or pay at our next luncheon.  The dues are only $20 a year.

Welcome
Welcome to our new members this month
           Juliana Ratcliff
           Janet Judwin
           Beverly Lynn Meiers
and to an old friend returning
           Suk Moses 

50/50

Beverly Sutton Toomey won the 50/50 drawing. $51 
went to Beverly and $51 went to the 
OLRW PAC.  Beverly generously 
donated her share to the PAC.  

Call Bob or Paul to help.
Bob Kessler
Ph. 922-6188

Paul  Smith
Ph. 524-2436

Co-Chairs

The Pres Says... Get Well 
Soon

Jeri Jeffryes broke her knee 
toward the end of last year.  
She is in physical therapy 
and we hope she will be 

able to join us for our March 
luncheon.

February Luncheon 
Meeting Highlights

Our February luncheon at Hee Hing Chinese restaurant was a great success with 50 
members attending.  

Anne Sutton gave the Thought for the Day that highlighted First Lady Laura Bush.  She 
brought a beautiful rose bush named for the First Lady which was won by Pam Smith.  
We welcomed five guests, Barbara Lohr, Janet Judwin, Lynn Meiers, Kay Fitzimmons, and Maria McBride.  Janet and Lynn 
became members.  

Edna Fujiwara presented Rose Tam-Hoy, Gladys Hayes and Golden Wheelden-Davis with a little gift in appreciation for perfect 
attendance at monthly luncheons in 2007.  Golden was also commended for bringing in the most new members.

OLRW Political Action Committee
Contributions are needed to ensure our candidates are well supported 
by us this fall.  Please use the form below to make your contribution.
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 Waikiki Yacht Club
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 dust@hawaii.rr.com
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www.oahuleague.homestead.com
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We are committed to pay for all 
lunches reserved, so  No Shows 
will be charged for their lunch.  
Please - no walk-ins.  
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Upcoming Events
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   been dedicated to service; he was an Eagle Scout and Peace Corps 
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